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Approval was given last week by the House Appropriations Committee to a bill which calls for 
the construction of 11 Army reserve training buildings, one of which will be built at Waveland. 
The Waveland building will be designed for 100 men and is expected to cost $79,000. It became 
apparent a few weeks ago that such a structure would be erected here and Army officials visited 
Waveland to look over a number of suggested sites. The Waveland Reserve unit is one of the 
finest and has been highly recommended. IN its report the House Committee recommended 
that Congress approve exactly what the Army asked in order to improve standby reserve 
training. Col. William R. Shuler, Army construction division chief, told the committee the training 
facilities are mandatory "if we are going to give a realistic training program."
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